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From: "Dave Lochbaum" <dlochbaum@ucsusa.org>
To: <ARB@nrc.gov>
Date: 1/28/05 9:43AM
Subject: UCS letter about SCWE at Salem / Hope Creek

Hello Randy:

Attached is an electronic copy of a letter in the mail to you regarding the safety conscious work environment 
(SCWE) at the Salem and Hope Creek nuclear plants following the management takeover by Exelon 
Corporation, a company with a worser SCWE track record than PSEG. 

We look forward to the NRC's reply to the very important questions in our letter. 

Thanks,

Dave Lochbaum
Nuclear Safety Engineer
Union of Concerned Scientists
1707 H Street NW Suite 600
Washington, DC 20006-3962
(202) 223-6133 x113
(202) 223-6162 fax

CC: <DPS@nrc.gov>, <jjp2@nrc.gov>, <LLJ@nrc.gov>, <NAS@nrc.gov>, <SRB3@nrc.gov>


